On May 14, 2007, Paulette Burdick asked the following question regarding PD1 Personnel Agenda 

REQUEST:

Please attach the organizational chart for the CFO and identify the position with the current CPA.

RESPONSE:

The job description for the Director of Accounting position states that a CPA is preferred, not required. The District is pleased to confirm that Ms. Heather Knust, who currently serves as the new Director, holds a CPA license. 

The CFO organizational chart is attached as requested.
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